
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday 26th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Welcome to the new term. I hope you had a very enjoyable break. Thank you for your support throughout the 

year so far. I look forward to your continued support this term. 

 

This term our themes will be Dragons, Knights and Castles and Beside the Sea.   
 

Summer 1: Dragons, Knights and Castles  

 

Maths – White Rose 

programme of Study 

English – Jack and the 

Beanstalk 

Science – Everyday Materials  

R.E - Sikhism History – Exploring castles PSHE – Physical health and mental 

well-being 

Computing – Digital Writing Music – Charanga DT – Mechanisms - Moving pictures 

 

Summer 2: Beside the Sea 

 

Maths – White Rose Programme 

of Study 

English – The lighthouse 

Keeper’s Lunch  

Science – Everyday Materials 

(continued) 

R.E – Christianity  Geography – Investigating 

the seaside 

PSHE – Growing and changing  

Computing – Animation Music - Charanga Art – Sculpture 

 

PE this term, continues to be on a Monday and Friday. Children should bring their P.E. kits on Monday 

and take them home every Friday.  Please ensure your child’s belongings are clearly labelled, 

including shoes and bag. The children are responsible for their clothing. 

 

Homework, will be found on the Homework Menu enclosed in your child’s homework book. Homework 

is to be handed in every Wednesday to be marked. Spelling tests will continue to be carried out every 

Monday and the list of weekly spellings will be sent out on the Monday prior to the test. 

 

Reading books are changed on a Wednesday only. Please make sure your child brings them in every 

week along with their reading record. This is important, as they would have read the LW book in class 

that week and are therefore able to share their weekly progress with you. We ask that you continue to 

support your child by reading regularly with them and writing a comment in their reading record once 

they have read to you. Books will only be changed, once you have commented and both the books 

and reading record have been returned. 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to ask me at the end of the day, once the children have been 

dismissed.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Nutton 

 


